
Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers, 

Subject: Free Online Webinar Offer: 'The Secret to GCSE Success' 

I’m delighted to write to you about a free online webinar that we have been offered 

for parents with children in Year 9-11. This webinar will take place at 7pm on 25th 

January 2024 and will last around 45 minutes, with an opportunity to ask questions 

at the end. 

The topic is “The Secret to GCSE Success” and will be delivered by Emily Hughes, 

author of ‘GCSE Survival Guide for Parents’, founder of the Parent Guide to GCSE 

and a regular media commentator on teen parenting issues.  

The webinar will cover: 

 Useful resources to support their child’s revision 

 Revision tips and strategies 

 The role of parents in the GCSE process 

 Tips for getting your child motivated 

 Q&A at the end of the session 

The company has pitched this webinar as an opportunity for you to find out what 

support you can offer at home to reduce stress and maximise performance during 

the crucial GCSE years.   

The event is completely free to attend. To sign up, click on this link:  

https://events.parentguidetoeducation.com/secret-to-gcse-success 

On signing up you will receive a Zoom link to your email that will give you access to 

the session. 

We hope that as many of you as possible can attend the online session at 7pm on 

25th January and hope that you find it useful. 

Best wishes, 
 
Ms Hockley  
-- 
Ms I Hockley 
Year 11 Leader / Teacher of English 
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